
 
 
      UPCOMING PUBLIC MEETINGS  
 
Public Meeting for Queens Quay Environmental Assessment 
 

Come be a part of revitalizing Queens Quay… 
 
As part of the revitalization of Toronto’s central waterfront, Waterfront Toronto in partnership with the 
City of Toronto, is undertaking an environmental assessment study of Queens Quay between Lower 
Spadina Avenue and Lower Jarvis Street.  This study is exploring how to implement long standing City 
policy objectives including revitalizing Queens Quay into a scenic waterfront drive and completing the 
Martin Goodman Trail which today is absent through the central waterfront. 
 
The first public forum will introduce existing site conditions, the problem statement, explore potential 
planning solutions and provide a recommended planning solution which will be the basis of design 
alternatives to be studied in more detail in the next phase of the environmental assessment. 

We are interested in hearing your views and want to keep you informed about this project.  Please join us 
for the first public forum.   
 
Thursday, January 10, 2008 
Open House 6:00pm    Presentation 6:30pm 
Westin Harbour Castle Hotel 
One Harbour Square, Convention Level, Harbour B&C 
 
If you are interested in receiving more information on the study, please contact Andrea Kelemen at 
akelemen@waterfrontoronto.ca or 416-214-1344 extension 248. 
 
 

Public Exhibition on the East Bayfront-West Precinct 
 
Waterfront Toronto would like to invite you to a Public Exhibition on the East Bayfront-West Precinct 
being held on January 14, 2008.  The implementation of the East Bayfront vision is moving forward and a 
number of exciting projects are already underway and we are pleased to advise that more will be in the 
near future.  The purpose of the meeting is to provide an update on the work Waterfront Toronto is 
doing in the East Bayfront.  We will be focusing on:  
 

• Draft Plan for Phase I Development  
• Sherbourne Park  
• East Bayfront Public Realm Design including the Water’s Edge Promenade 
• Jarvis Slip Open Space Design Competition  
• Queens Quay Revitalization Environmental Assessment  
• East Bayfront Transit Environmental Assessment  
• First Waterfront Place  

 
Members of the project team will be on hand to guide you through the exhibits, answer questions and 
share ideas.  The meeting details are as follows: 
 
Monday, January 14, 2008 
6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Novotel Hotel, Alsace Room 
45 The Esplanade – Toronto 
 
For more information, please feel free to contact Andrea Kelemen at akelemen@waterfrontoronto.ca or 
416-214-1344 extension 248. 
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